[bookmark: _GoBack]Q: How do I register?
A: To register, you will log into the website to create an account. You will then be able to see what programs are open for registration. If you registered last year, you can log in with your log in and password from last year. 

Q: What equipment will my player need? 
A: Your child will need a glove.  Most players also have their own helmet and bat, but each team will have a few to share if you are unable to purchase. Purchasing your own helmet is highly recommended. Specific bats are required, please see the guidelines on the main page. All other bats will not be allowed. This is a requirement of Little League. 

Q: When are games and practices? 
A: Games are typically twice a week, either on a weeknight or on Saturday. Practices schedules are up to the coach(es). 

Q: Are there tryouts?
A: All players are required to attend an evaluation. This will help determine each players level which helps even out the teams. Everyone who register and attends an evaluation will be placed on a team. 

Q: What are the age ranges for each division? 
A: T-Ball	5 to 6 years, Coach Pitch 7 to 8 years, Minors 9 to 10 years, Majors 11 to 12 years
Still not sure on which division is best for your player? Email Dena at tcllpres@outlook.com.

Q: When will I be contacted by the coach? 
A: There is about a two week period after registration closes in which teams are formed and coaches are assigned. Most coaches will reach out as soon as they are assigned but there could be delays. Its possible that you don't hear from your coach until the week before practice begins. They will provide you with team information, along with practice and game schedule. 

Q: What method will my coach use to communicate? 
A:  Each coach will have their own method of communication that works best for them. We encouragement communication via phone, text, email or on our interactive website. 

Q: Are there tryouts for All Stars? 
A: We do not have tryouts for All Stars. The players are selected by the coaches at the end of the Spring season. The All Star Players are selected based on their age appropriate skill, attitude and willingness to be part of an extended season. The All Star Program does require some weekday and weekend travel during mid to late July. Commitment is needed by not only the players, but also the parents as out of town travel during the work week can be difficult for many families. Once the player is selected, they will then be asked to register for the All Star Program. 

Q: Are the coaches paid or are they volunteer? 
A: The coaches and board members are all volunteers. 
